Feb, 2017

CEAMS Winds Down; Turning Full Control of EAM Over to SAIT's MacPhail School of Energy

After much analysis, discussion and due consideration of the options, the Membership and Board of Directors of CEAMS concluded it is time to dissolve the Centre for Energy Asset Management Studies.

When CEAMS launched in September 2005, as a limited life-span non-profit, its primary objective was to partner with a highly-regarded Education Institute in the conception, design, development and delivery of an energy education diploma that would deliver uniquely trained employees to the energy industry. The inaugural class kicked off in the fall of 2009 and between 2011 and spring of 2017 will have graduated over 225 Energy Asset Management Diploma Graduates.

In addition, we have partnered with SAIT to continuously improve the program and through the CEAMS Student Awards Program, the David J Rudd Memorial Award and the Energy Dragons Prize sponsorships; from 2012 - 2017, CEAMS will have returned to the students a total of \$263,500.

As always there are many organisations, companies and individuals we would like to thank for their vision, advocacy and support of Energy Asset Management:

- The Canadian Association of Petroleum Land Administration (CAPLA) for their initial vision and funding.
- Our Founding Partner Companies Canadian Natural Resources Limited; Cenovus Energy Inc.; ConocoPhillips Canada Resources Corp.; Devon Canada Corporation; Encana Corporation and Enerplus Corporation.
- Our Sponsors/Supporters; Husky Energy; Alberta Energy; BP Canada Energy Company; and the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers.
- Our Professional Associations: CAPPA, PASC, PJVA, CAPL, and IRWA48.
- Our Energy Industry Volunteers who brought their years of professional experience and thousands of hours to meet the monumental challenges of establishing and maintaining CEAMS and the Energy Asset Management program. And..
- The lynch pin to this entire project, SAIT's MacPhail School of Energy, our Partner from the very beginning.

CEAMS would like to personally recognise as many of our volunteers as can attend the "Recognition" Reception on April 3rd. If you were a volunteer on this project, please contact Roger Rowley at info@ceams.org to ensure you are on our invitation list.

Our Heartfelt thanks to all of you who supported Energy Asset Management!!!

CEAMS

